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I'm against having the Northern Pass project in New Hampshire . The state needs to find 
alternative, renewable sources of power that will not devalue a beautiful natural area that we 
need to preserve for our future.  
Moreover, this project would mean only temporary jobs for residents when it's under 
construction and not provide long-term work for anyone.  Additionally,  the project aims to 
deface New Hampshire's forests, hurting tourism and lowering property values with towers that 
are 85 to 100 feet tall.  
The push for this project needs to stop. It's convoluted and will not benefit the people of New 
Hampshire. 
 


